
PAJARO RIVER WATERSHED FLOOD PREVENTION AUTHORITY
(PRWFPA)

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

The regularly scheduled meeting of the PRWFPA Board of Directors which was
scheduled on September 8, 2023 at 9 am has been cancelled.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the cancelled meeting, please contact
Maura Twomey, Executive Coordinator of the PRWFPA at (831) 883 3750.

Thank you,

Maura F. Twomey
Executive Coordinator
PRWFPA
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